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FEBRUARY 2018

MUSIC TUITION 2018
Tuition Resumes at the College

Another year commences – new and continuing students begin their private music lessons for
2018!

Tuition is back on at the College from week 3 or per negotiation with their tutor. If you would like
to learn a musical instrument this year please contact the Creative Arts Department or
email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au.  

Music is such an important part of the College and every student is encouraged to learn an
instrument.

Nicholas Lane
Acting Coordinator of Creative Arts 
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